FOES CHRISTMAS CRACKER COMPETITION
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Dear Parents/Carers,
F.O.E.S. is once again arranging a Christmas cracker competition for the children this year. 

We would like the children to make a cracker at home using a kitchen roll tube, filling it with a small gift, e.g. sweets, pens, then wrapping it in paper and decorating it how they wish. 

When the crackers have been returned to school they will then be entered into a competition which will be judged by F.O.E.S. and Mrs. Shaw. The winner will receive a prize. The crackers will then be sold at the Christmas bazaar on Saturday 5st December, on the creative cracker tombola stall.

There will be a supply of kitchen roll tubes in the main reception area if you do not have any at home. There are also instructions printed on the back of this letter to help you make it. 

All crackers should be received back at school no later than Friday 25th November.
Have fun and be creative.

Thank you.

FOES

FOES; Raising Funds for the Children of Elmwood School
Registered Charity No.: 1130129

INSTRUCTION SHEET

NEEDED:
· KITCHEN ROLL TUBE (NO TOILET ROLL TUBES PLEASE)

· TISSUE/CREPE/WRAPPING PAPER

· GIFT (E.G. SWEETS, PENS, PENCILS ETC)

· ELASTIC BANDS, STRING or RIBBON

· DECORATIONS (E.G. PENS, STICKERS, GLITTER ETC)

· GLUE, SCISSORS ETC

· NAME TAG (NAME AND CLASS PLEASE)
TO MAKE:

Below is a guide on how to make the cracker, but please feel free to adapt and use what items you may have at home for wrapping and decorating the kitchen roll tube.

1. Take tissue paper/crepe paper making sure it is about 5cms longer than kitchen roll tube.
2. Wrap the tissue/crepe/wrapping paper around the tube. Secure it with glue or tape in the centre.

3. Fill the tube with your gift.
4. Tie each end with an elastic band and/or ribbon.
5. You can then decorate however you wish.
6. Write the child’s NAME and CLASS on a tag and attach it to the cracker.
7. Bring into school on the 25th of November
